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Comments: This is to register my adamant objection to the Stibnite Gold Project as proposed by Perpetua

Resources.  It is of the utmost importance that we protect our environment and wilderness areas. I see no reason

to allow expansion of the existing mine site and further damage Idaho's landscape. As a hiker and fly-fisher, I

place extremely high value on protection of wild places.

 

I look forward to seeing wise leadership and stewardship from the US Forest Service.

 

Most sincerely,

Debra Gelet


